
  

 
Winner of Health & Safety Initiative award announced 

 

Congratulations to OceanaGold Macraes who received 
the Health and Safety Initiative award, sponsored by 
MinEx at the Minerals Forum 2020 held online this 
week. 
 
“It was a hard-fought win and was owed due to the 

duration of OceanaGold’s healthy and safe workers 
programme and its commitment to their people.” said 

Wayne Scott, MinEx CEO. 
 
An employer of up to 577 New Zealanders, OceanaGold has for the past five 
years, been systematically working towards providing a holistic, proactive, 
health and wellness programme for its employees. 
 
Pauline Carruthers, Occupational Health Nurse at 
OceanaGold Macraes accepted the award saying she is 
very committed to promoting proactive health and thinks 
that “the more companies can focus on this, the healthier 
their workers will be.” 
 
Congratulations to all the finalists in this category:  
• Bathurst Resources - Medical assessment health 

programme 

• OceanaGold Macraes - “Healthy employees make safer 
employees” programme 

• Winstone Aggregates - “Stop for safety” approach to 
reduce injuries at the plant programme 

 

 

Know of an incident or near miss? Please share the learnings with us. 
 

MinEx | office@minex.org.nz | www.minex.org.nz | Facebook https://www.facebook.com/minex.org.nz/ 

   

NZ Safety Alert 
Let’s work together to keep ourselves and our workers safe 

20 November 2020 

mailto:office@minex.org.nz
http://www.minex.org.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/minex.org.nz/

